
Good Morning,  

 

 

 We received the refusal decision for the above application on 29th April and wish to appeal 

this decision. 

 

 I wish to bring to your attention a number of photos taken during a short drive around the 

area - most of which taken on main through-fare roads rather than a dead-end street like ours 

- which show cases of fences along the property line as well as at the front of the property - I 

have not enclosed address of these properties but I can assure you all were taken within a few 

roads of my Property and all were within the Garden City Management Scheme area map as 

per your website.  

 

Obviously I appreciate without specific addresses you can’t comment on individual cases, 

however I wish to know if you have granted permission to ANY properties within the 

Management Scheme to have a fence at the side/front of their property? As I can’t believe 

that all of the above properties in very well know WGC roads don’t have permission - and if 

they have why we are being discriminated against?  

 

These pictures were taken within a 10 minute drive around the local area (Hanside, Parkway, 

Howlands etc.) - I’m sure with more time I could find many, many more.  

 

 

 Many Thanks  

 

 

Alastair Parnell 

39 Marsden Green  

Welwyn Garden City 

Hertfordshire 

AL8 6YD 
 


